Paper 3: Reflection and Analysis
Due December 6, 2010
Your third paper will depend on your ability to reflect on and analyze your first semester as an EIU student.  We have provided two options for you to review.  Select only one topic to use for your paper.  Your paper will need to adhere to the following criteria:

· 12 point Times New Roman font

· 1 inch margins

· Double spaced

· 2-3 pages in length (not including title page)

We encourage you to make sure you proof read for typos and grammar before turning in your paper.  The Writing Center (3110 Coleman Hall) is a good place to get assistance with your paper.  Please also adhere to the University’s Academic Integrity Statement when writing your paper.

You will be graded on meeting the criteria set above.  The paper is expected to be free of typos and grammar errors, as well as address each part of each question thoroughly.  Remember that the paper is worth 100 points.
Please select from one of the following topics:

Option 1: Letter to the President

Write a letter to President Perry based on your perspective of the state of the university.  In the letter, you can talk about your EIU experience and how you feel that EIU has had an impact on your life.  Also, please make note of aspects of the University you would like to see improved.  The paper should be formatted as a letter addressed to President Perry.
Option 2: Reflection on University Foundations

Pretend that you are selected to be an instructor for a University Foundations course.  What are four important topics you would present to your class?  Why do you think these topics are so important?  How would you teach them to the class?  What activities and assignments would you use in correlation with the topics?  
